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Viana, Alberto

From: Donald Heck <don@servingseniors.care>
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 11:27 AM
To: Planning Commissioners
Subject: 25 Visitacion Ave

Dear planning commission, 
 
Please approve the proposed project at 25 Visitacion Ave in Brisbane Ca. as we are excited to see this project move 
forward. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Don Heck 
8 San Diego Ct 
Brisbane, Ca 94005 
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